
From: Steven W Pelych

To: Steven Pelych

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Northview PTO Meeting

Date: Thursday, August 20, 2020 10:01:02 AM

Please see below for a message from Northview's PTO President, Mrs. Crystal Haffner:

We welcome all parents and families to participate in the PTO! In a year where all things

seem to be new and different – so is the PTO. But, in a good way! As a parent/family

member/guardian of a Northview Middle School student, you are automatically a

member of the PTO. The PTO supports the NVMS faculty in a variety of ways

throughout the school year including:

Funding Teacher Grants

Celebrating Teachers (i.e. Decorating Staff Spaces, Providing Breakfasts,

Providing Lunches, etc...)

Fundraising

Community Engagement (i.e. call on local companies to get prizes for students)

Mr. Pelych has some great things planned for drawings to get our Falcons

excited

Special events to help promote a fun and healthy school culture

Our first virtual meeting of the school year will be held on this upcoming Tuesday,

August 25 at 7:00pm. The meeting with be held virtually and the link to join can be

found here: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88479176306.

We are looking for your talent, treasure, and/or time. Big or small, there are many ways

to volunteer and get involved. We are looking for chairs or co-chairs in every area listed

above.

We certainly hope you will join us Tuesday evening to hear about the 2020 - 2021 school

year. Mr. Pelych will also be joining the call to conduct a short question and answer

session. Please submit your questions to crystalhaffner@gmail.com prior to the meeting!

Happy to collaborate and answer any questions.

Crystal Haffner, PTO President

M S D Washington Township would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to
be removed from our list, please contact M S D Washington Township directly. To stop receiving all
email messages distributed through our Skylert service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

Skylert is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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